
 Year 3 and 4 Newsletter - Summer 2 

 What am I learning this half term? 

In Y3 and 4 this half term, we will be looking at a 

variety of different subjects. In Maths, we will be     

exploring the four operations and data handling. 

In English, we will be getting excited about writing 

letters of complaint. We will be reading, 

Charlotte’s Web’. In Science, we will be looking at 

bubbles in our unit of ‘Working Scientifically’.  

 P.E Dates 

In P.E this half term, we will be 

working on our athletic skills. 

Please ensure your child comes to 

school in full P.E kit, which is t-

shirt, tracksuit bottoms, pumps or 

trainers. Please also bring a water 

bottle and a hat for those hot 

summer days.        

Monday 3JH, Tuesday 3NB, 

Wednesday 4RM, Thursday 4FG 

 Early Bird Maths 

In Ebor Gardens, we want to 

make every second of 

learning time count. From 

8:30 a.m, we will be starting 

our Early Bird Maths, aimed 

at strengthening maths skills 

through games and fun 

competition. Children will be 

given time to access 

TTRockstars on a 

Chromebook.  

 Homework 

Each Monday, Spellings will be 

sent home which should be 

learned for the spelling test on a 

Friday. Homework will be set on a 

Friday and should be returned by 

the following Wednesday. Dojo 

points will be awarded for 

completed homework.   

 Reading Record 

We will be encouraging the children to read every 

day. Your child should bring home a banded book 

from our collection which can be changed once 

the child has finished the text. Please listen to 

your children read at home and initial their 

reading record. Dojos will be awarded for children 

who show their planners each day.  

 Topic 

Our topic this half term is 

‘European Cities and Landmarks’. 

We will be exploring a variety of 

cities but looking in depth at Rome 

in Italy. We will compare them with 

our own city by undertaking a 

fieldwork study of our local area.  


